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I do not believe this is the correct site for the Plasrefine factory. It needs to be in a heavy industrial area and 
closer to main transport routes.  

The existing site will be overdeveloped, too close to housing and there is no way to  traffic flow from the site. 
There are too many truck on minor roads in the southern highlands already. 

It feels that much of the detail is missing from listening to submissions on Bowral regently, I was especially 
concerned in relation to vent stacks - apparently described but not on the publicly released drawings?! 

Thanks for considering my opinion. 
 

 




